

Independent, locally owned and operated! www.lamorindaweekly.com 925-377-0977

Published May 16th, 2018

Most Frequently Viewed Stories From Our Last Issue



- Deer Hill Road Pros and cons of Measure L debated
- PG&E to close St. Mary's Road for the summer
- Here come the goats!
- Six stunning kitchens on display at Lafayette Juniors Kitchen Tour
- Plans to open La Finestra Restaurant at the Hacienda move forward
- Planning gets lion's share at joint meeting of Lafayette, Moraga and Orinda councils
- Orinda resident completes 32nd consecutive Boston Marathon
- Time for annual free concert at Lafayette Reservoir
- Lamorinda tennis teams sport winning records in playup to NCS
- Lafayette's planning commission cranking back into action

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com

Copyright © Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA